
I don’t know about you, but I’m 
very excited that things are 
closer to getting back to normal. 
The library and the bookstore 
are open with modified hours 
and it is especially such a 
pleasure to see the Friends 
volunteers back to their duties. I 
am so grateful for those that are 
able to come back and look 
forward to meeting new 
volunteers who are on the 
horizon.

The Friends have a couple of 
book sales coming up in August. 
The Comic Book sale is 
Saturday, August 14, in 
conjunction with the Library’s 

special event that day.  And our 
Bag Book Sale is Saturday, 
August 28, where we will be 
selling reusable Friends bags for 
$5.00 for you to fill with as many 
books as they will hold.

We have an addition to the 
Board of Directors. We welcome 
back our longtime friend Mary-
Ellen Manning as the Outreach 
Director. We also expect to have 
other announcements regarding 
board positions shortly, so look 
out for more information on that 
occurrence. 

In the meantime make sure to 
check us out on our web page 

www.foplca.com, or look for us 
on our Facebook page at 
https://www.facebook.com/fop
lca  and Instagram at fopl.ca.

Have a great summer, 
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BOOK STORE IS OPEN 
Our Book Store is now open Monday through Friday, from 10 am - 4 pm.  
Most books are priced at $1.50 per book, with different pricing for paper-
backs, children’s books and special collections. Please pop in for a visit 
and pick up a few books for your summer reading.

We are currently looking for more volunteers to work in our Book Store. If 
you are interested in working a 3 hour shift, one day a week. Please email 
Linda Groscost at lgroscost@cityoforange.org.

25¢ BOOKSHELVES
Our outdoor 25¢ bookshelves are 
being stocked daily with great bar-
gains. Make sure to take a peek 
and see if anything looks interest-
ing next time you're at the Main 
Branch Library.

These sales are one additional way 
the FOPL raises funds to support 
the Library Wish List.

8/14 Comic Book Sale  

10 am - 2 pm 
In front of our Bookstore
 

Credit cards are welcome on 
purchases of $10 or more. 
Please bring your own bag.  

8/28 $5 Bag Sale
Community Room 
10 am - 2 pm

Open to Friends Members only 
at 9 am

Fill a FOPL bag for $5.

Bring your own reusable FOPL 
bag to the Book Sale and get 
$1 off your entrance fee. Any 
FOPL bag will do.

Your gift commitment today can 
guarantee support for our Library 
in the years to come. 

We offer individually tailored 
plans, directed by the donor, to 
support the Library programs we 
hold most dear.

To hear more about the Legacy 
and Endowment Program, 
please contact us.

FOPL2424@gmail.com

Thank you to Dave Silva, and the 
North Orange Rotary Club for 
your support of the Friends of the 
Orange Public Library. 

Pictured (L-R) Rotarian RJ 
Castelan, FOPL President Kath-
leen Stevens, FOPL Public Re-
lations Director Susie Huber, 
Rotarians Charlie Link, Brian 
Kath, Dave Silva, Katherine Con-
naghan and Sandy Barrow. 

Thank You 
North Orange Rotary 



The FOPL Bookstore is dependent on receiving donations of gently used books, 
DVDs and CDs from the public.  When donations are placed in the FOPL donation 
bin (in the northeast parking lot at the Main Library), the bins are taken into the li-
brary and the books and other materials are temporarily shelved so library staff can 
review them for materials suitable for use in the library. Materials not used by the 
library are taken to the FOPL sorting area in the basement. 

The materials are then sorted 
by FOPL volunteers as fol-
lows: materials suitable for 
listing on the FOPL Internet 
site; materials suitable for 
sale in the bookstore; materi-
als suitable for sale in the 
outside 25 cent sales area; 
materials suitable for sale to 
an outside vendor for 
recycling/reuse (the FOPL is paid by the pound for those 
materials); and, finally, materials that are damaged, in 
poor shape or otherwise unusable which are disposed of 
as waste. 

Occasionally, a donor has a very large donation (5 or more boxes) and those donations are taken directly to the 
FOPL basement sorting area. 

The FOPL volunteers then organize those donations for review by library staff and for possible sale on the 
FOPL Internet site. Materials in large donations not suitable for the library or the Internet are then sorted as de-
scribed above. 

The FOPL would not be able to operate and, as a result, 
would not be able to support the Orange Public Library 
without the generous donations of materials from our 
patrons and other members of the community.

From the Donation Bin to our Bookshelves . . . 
Have you ever wondered what happens to your books after they’ve been 
donated to the Library? Inventory Director Christine Huard-Spencer ex-
plains the process.

Photos:

Top Right:  Before moving to Ashland, Oregon, 
Kathy French cleans out closets and donates a 
large bin of books

Center Left: Jacob and his kids, Everley and 
Hank, donate previously read books

Bottom Right: FOPL Volunteer Shane Huber emp-
ties the Donation Bin twice a week and organizes 
the books on shelves for the Library Staff




